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Class News from Limes Class
Limes class have been having fun over the last few weeks. We have been practising the 

Rock Challenge a lot to make it perfect. We have also tried on our amazing costumes – 

hopefully you are all coming to see us perform at The Hawth! We have also been practising 

our individual targets using the computers. In PE we have been learning to play cricket. We 

are practising catching and batting. Brandon enjoyed PE at Forest this week. 

This Week
iPad for Kenya: Thank you to Ellie’s husband 

Ben Capas from MF Telecom Services, who have 

donated a brand new iPad for us to give to 

Muthengera School in Kenya as part of our 

special project with them.

World Book Day: Our Book Week is coming up 

soon. From 4th-8th March there will be lots of 

special activities and on World Book Day, 

Thursday 14th March, everyone is invited to 

dress up as their favourite book character. 

More information will be sent home soon.

INSET Day: Our final INSET day for this school year is on Tuesday 23rd April.

Car Park Accident: There was a serious accident last Friday afternoon at the top of the 

school drive as a car had parked across the pedestrian access. This resulted in a member 

of the public having to walk across the grass, causing them to slip on the mud and injure 

themselves. The paramedics and police attended. We are not sure that the parked car 

was linked to our school, but please remember not to park blocking the pedestrian access 

and please do not park in front of the garages.

Half Term: We hope you all have a great half term break next week and look forward to 

seeing everyone back on Monday 25th February.



Class News from Palms Class

We have enjoyed a busy few weeks in Palms class. We are getting super confident with 

our swimming! We have also been baking cakes and visiting the garden centre. Lots of us 

have also been working on our communication skills and phonics too.

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays. The upcoming dates are 22/03/19, 10/05/19, 

14/06/19 & 12/07/19. To book yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gliba please contact 

Alison Mitchison in the Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: These are on Fridays. Upcoming dates are 08/03/19, 03/05/19 & 

12/07/19. If you have a current referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s Continence Team for 

toilet training and/or continence products for your child and would like an appointment, please 

contact her office directly by telephone on 01273 242145.

Parent Support Group: These are on Thursdays. Upcoming dates and topics are 28/02/19 - Short 

Breaks & Holiday Clubs, 28/03/19 - OCD & Obsessive Behaviours, 25/04/19 - Dental 

Hygiene/specialist dentists, 23/05/19 - Makaton basics & 27/06/19 - Wikis. If you have a topic you 

would like covered, please contact the school office. If you are planning to attend please let us know in 

advance as we are unable to order lunches on the day.
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